
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 June 2005 

4. ST ASAPH STREET - PROPOSED ‘NO STOPPING’ RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval for the installation of a “no stopping” restriction on 

the south side of St Asaph Street within the section between Hagley Avenue and Stewart Street. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the installation of a “no stopping” restriction on the south side of 

St Asaph Street within the section between Hagley Avenue and Stewart Street. 
 
 


